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Pilon, Janet

Subject: HATS question

From: Lee Fairbanks

Sent: January 23, 2023 10:28 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: HATS question

The ongoing abuse of homeless people by our City staff and councillors is a blight on the City’s image. We have a private
citizen’s group with $300,000 to invest, a donation of land and a request for $100,000 turned down by the City.
Meanwhile we spend $1.3Million to enforce the removal of encampments, which only exist because the City provides
nothing else? This money should be spent to help this unfortunate people, not finish them.

Where is the spirit of Charity at City Hall?

Where are the new voices on Council that were supposed to offer us a more humane, caring City?

Lee Fairbanks



